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Dear Dr Karim, 
 
I am delighted to learn of your appointment as President and Chief Executive Officer at the Canadian 
College of Naturopathic Medicine. I wish to extend my congratulations along with my best wishes that your 
tenure in this important role is both successful and impactful. 
 
As a professor and also the Critic for Colleges & Universities, I have an understanding of the rewards and 
challenges experienced by post-secondary educators. It is not easy work, but the potential to shape the lives 
of thousands of future doctors is an opportunity that few people are able to experience. It must be humbling 
to know that the care these doctors will eventually provide to their patients 


